
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

Kington Langley Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 14 November 2011 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• At the last Parish Council meeting a presentation on the Chippenham and Villages 

Community Area Partnership was well received.  Kington Langley Parish Clerk 

expressed an interest in forums for Parish Clerks.  

 

• Improvements for school parking continue - Two members of the Parish Council are 

looking closely into this.   

 

• Following a request from a local resident, the Parish Council is working closely with a 

local land owner to erect a commemorative plaque showing “Kilverts View” a local poet 

who always admired this view.   

 

 
Projects  
 

 

• Drainage problems in the village are still on going - One being in the Commons area 

which the Parish Council is dealing including covering the cost.   

 

 

• Issues sheets have been completed regarding the Kington St. Michael Road being 

speeding traffic - however the limit at present is 50mph and this needs to be reduced as 

children need to use this route to catch a school but.  Also a sheet regarding the very bad 

state of the footpath along this route.  

 

 

• The village pond now has a Working Group who meets regularly to keep the pond in 

good order.  Tree surgery will be carried out in the vicinity of the pond in the near 

future.  

 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• The next meeting of the Parish Council will be on 14
th
 November 2011 and then 12

th
 

December 2011.  A new calendar of meetings is due to be drafted.  
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